
 
 

 
 

 

Stay Safe Parents and Carers Session held in partnership with 

NSPCC & Barnardo’s 
 
Thursday 14th March, 2019 - 6pm – 8pm 

Sackville School, Lewes Road, East Grinstead, RH19 3TY 
 

 
Parenting can be tricky at times; especially as children develop into adolescence 

and beyond. 
 
Whilst there are plenty of resources for parents and carers of young children, it 

can often seem like there is less information for parents as their children grow 
older. That's why we are delivering the following Free Stay Safe session with the 

support of NSPCC and Barnardo’s. Topics will include online safety, child sexual 
exploitation, the Prevent agenda and warning signs of radicalisation. The training 
is aimed at 7-12 year olds; however parents with younger and older children 

may also find it useful. 
 

This session will help to build your confidence and knowledge of the online world, 
as well as enabling you to have conversations with your child about ways that 
they can protect themselves. Your child does not have to be a pupil at Sackville 

School for you to be able to attend.  
 

We also welcome family and friends to attend, because we all have a role to play 
in helping keep children, young people and vulnerable adults safe online. 
 

Places are limited - to confirm your place at this free event, please email 
communitysafety.wellbeing@westsussex.gov.uk referencing ‘Stay Safe 14th 

March Sackville school’ with your name, and how many spaces you’d like. 
  
Many thanks,  

 
Marcus Clack, 

Community Safety & Wellbeing Team 
West Sussex County Council  
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